

JOINT BASE CHARLESTON INSIGHTS NEWS & STORIES





The New Year is finally here!

Our President's Message



Happy New Year! I hope the start of this year ⊠ finds you and your loved ones healthy and happy. I wanted to take this time to thank all of you who participated in the collection of toys for the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program. Twenty-six of our communities across the U.S. participated and collected thousands of toys for this

program that brings holiday joy to more than seven million disadvantaged children each season. Hunt is proud to support this holiday tradition, and we're grateful for your generosity. As we enter the new year, we are partnering with the American Red Cross to help address the critically low blood supply levels. If you are healthy, we encourage you to consider donating blood. For those who have recovered from Coronavirus, donating your plasma can help up to 4 coronavirus patients in need. For other ways you can help, go to www.redcross.org. Watch for information on mobile blood donation locations in January and February within our communities.

Best,

John Ehle President Hunt Military Communities







Happy New Year!

Time has flown by, and it's a new year! We hope everyone enjoyed the holidays and is looking forward to the new year! There is a lot in store for this upcoming year, and we look forward to assisting our residents, with moving in, moving out, and any questions you may have. Also, don't forget to join and like our Facebook page to see updates on things in the community. Happy New Year!

Christmas Tree Removal

We hope everyone enjoyed their holiday and is excited about the New Year. If you are taking down your Christmas tree or if it is dry, please place them on the curb outside of your home. Davey Landscaping will drive around on January 6th and 7th to pick Christmas trees that are placed on the curb. Any trees left or placed on the curb after these dates will need to be disposed of by the resident.

OFFICE STAFF

Sandra Berkos - Community Director
Janice Ryan - Community Manager
Danillo Troncoso - Resident Service Specialist
Madalyn Freitag - Resident Service Specialist
Tamika Gilliam - Resident Service Specialist
Brandent Bishop - Quality Assurance

MAINTENANCE STAFF

Ariel Rivera - Maintenance Supervisor Luke Nesmith - Maintenance Tech Milo Sedivy - Maintenance Tech David Burke - Maintenance Tech David Day - Maintenance Tech Jennifer Pirkel - Ware House Technician

SAVE THE DATES

January 1st & 4th

Our office will be closed in observance of the New Year.

January 7th, 14th, 21st & 28th
Trash pick-up

January 7th & 21st

Recycle pick-up



UPCOMING EVENTS

January 15th

Health Snack Bag Giveaway

What a great way to start the year of right with being health! Stop by the management office on January 15th from 3-4 pm and receive a healthy snack bag

All events are while supplies last & for Hunt Residents only

December Pet of the Month

Congratulations to our December Pet of the month winners! We loved seeing all the pets in the holiday spirit! The Pet of the Month winners for December 2020 are Lyssa Cortellino, Courtney Butler and Jessenia Acosta's pups! Also Congratulations go out to Brandy May for winning the Holiday Decorating Contest. You guys Rock!!

PCS Tips

Housing Permanent Change of Station (PCS) season is approaching and many military members may be gearing up to move from their current home to their new destinations around the globe. With keeping that in mind, here are a few tips for getting ready for PCS season, and moving out of your home.

- Turn in a copy of your orders and fill out a Notice To Vacate at the management office, as soon as possible.
- Call in routine work orders, as soon as they happen.
- Change your mailing address two weeks before your actual move date.
- Visit Self Help over in Maintenance for free touch up paint, light bulbs, and outlet covers, as well as borrow the lawn mower and weed eater if needed.
- Keep in mind that bulk trash days are Tuesday and Thursday (no furniture, appliance or electronics)

Thank You!

Thank you to everyone that participated in or came out to the December events: Holiday Craft Items, Toy and Hot Cocoa Giveaway, Pet of the Month, Holiday Decorating Contest and all other Facebook games. It was so much fun and we cant wait to show you what we have in store for 2021!







JBC Family Housing Management Office

Phone: (843) 552-0600 | **Fax:** (843) 614-6045 1501 Touhey Blvd. Charleston AFB, SC 29404

JBC Family Housing Maintenance Office

Phone: (843) 552-3358 | **24hr Emergency:** 855-831-3499 (FIXX) 1597 S O'Neal Charleston AFB, SC 29404

Emergency Maintenance Contact: 1-855-831-3499

Facebook: Joint Base Charleston Family Housing





^{**}Due to social distancing guidelines, please remain in your vehicle.**